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23rd May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

The Drove, Sleaford, Lincolnshire, NG34 7AT    Tel: 01529 304373

Platinum Jubilee Celebration
Plans are still in place to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Friday,
27th May with a 'Party in the Playground'!  Hopefully, the weather will be
on our side.

Please could children come to school in their own clothes - made up of
red, white and blue!  All children need to bring a packed lunch, unless you
have ordered them one via Willoughby Foods.  Please note that there will
be no hot lunches served on this day.

Online Safety - 3-7yrs
As part of the school's safeguarding of children, every child receives learning about how to keep themselves,
and others, safe whilst using the internet.  With this in mind, Childnet have produced a collection of five
stories, aimed at 3-7 year olds, to support their learning and understanding of online safety.  Please click on
the link below to access the stories which can be shared with your child/children. 
https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/

W/C EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6

03.05.22 100% 91.43% 93.38% 98.70% 89.02% 89.31% 97.73%

16.05.22 99.23% 99.05% 96.67% 96.14% 96.84% 93.79% 96.36%

Weekly Attendance
A huge well done to all classes this week!  Each class have managed to have attendance above 90%,
with the majority being over 96% - the percentage expected by the government!!

https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/


Feast of the Ascension - 26th May 2022
Many thanks to the parents who have volunteered to walk with the children to Mass on Thursday.  Your help is
very much appreciated!

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  You can email office.admin@our-
lady.lincs.sch.uk or alternatively, call on 01529 304373.

 
Yours sincerely

Mrs N Malthouse
Acting Headteacher

School Photographs - 24th
May 2022
Don't forget to remind the children to bring their smiles on Tuesday
for the photographer!  It is the time we want them to look their
VERY best - uniforms ironed, school shoes (NOT trainers) polished
and hair looking good!  For those children who have PE, please
could they come to school in their uniform, bringing their PE kits
with them.

PTA Movie Night Poster Competition
Thank you to all of the children who have entered the PTA's Movie Night Poster Competition.  There have been
a huge number of entries this term!  Remember to cast your vote for the poster that catches your eye.  The one
with the largest number of votes are in for a treat!  Having seen the quality of the entries, I think it's going to be
a bit of a tough job to decide which is the best!



24th May  School Photographs

26th May  
Feast of the
Ascension

26th May  Movie Night

27th May  
Party in the
Playground

27th May  Final Day of Term 5

6th June  First day of Term 6

6th July  
Sports Day -

Weather permitting

13th July  
2nd Sports Day if
the 6th July has to

be cancelled

22nd July  
Final day of Term 6
and the Academic

Year!

6th September
2022

 
Start of the new
Academic Year

2022/2023!

Dates for your diary


